
View this email in your browser  

 

Important Update on our Coburg project 

 
 

541 Sydney Rd Coburg is progressing as we continue discussions 
with reputable builders keen to undertake the construction. This 
process has unfortunately taken longer than expected which has 
meant that our commencement date will now be in the new year. 

The Barnett Foundation believes that this is advantageous for our 
applicants as I am sure you are aware of the uncertainty in the current 
economic environment. Given the rising interest rates and building 
costs, this change will give all potential purchasers the time and 
space to fully assess the opportunity, wait for interest rates to settle 
and assess whether they have the ability to purchase an apartment 
in this exciting project. 

Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding this 
update. 
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